05-27-20 Special Town Board Meeting

The May 27, 2020, Sugar Creek Special Town Board Meeting was called to order at 6:30
p.m., at the town hall, by Chairman, Dale Wuttke.

There were 2 visitor present.

All open meeting laws have been complied with for this meeting.

All Town Board Members were present: Chairman-Wuttke, Supervisors - Robers and
Clarbour, Clerk-Boyd and Treas. - Loveless.

Open and letting of 2020 road work and 2020 LRIP road project. Only one bid was
received. Dale Wuttke opened the one bid, the bid was complete and was read. David Robers
made a motion to accept the bid from Scott’s Construction, for the LRIP project on Cobbie Road
for an amount not to exceed $77,146.00; Clarbour seconded; motion carried unanimously. David
Robers made motion to accept the bids from Scotts Construction for Granville Court, Schmidt
Road, Dana and Brian Drive, Hazel Ridge Road and Briggs Road for the lowest bid except for
the chip seal on Hazel Ridge Road not to exceed $450,639; Clarbour seconded; motion carried
unanimously.

David Clarbour made a motion to adjourn; Robers seconded.

Meeting Adjourned
Respectfully Submitted
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Diane Boyd, Town Clerk
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